Lynn,
Our youth at Covenant House
are grateful for YOU!

 Thanks for your gift!

November 14, 2024

Dear Lynn,

Thank you for your recent donation on 11/11/2024. I can't begin to express how much your kindness means to the young people we serve. Especially at this time of year.

Because of your support, we can make the Thanksgiving season special at Covenant House. Our staff, volunteers, and youth will have the chance to gather and enjoy a Thanksgiving meal home-cooked with love from our kitchens. Your donation supplies the turkey, everyone's favorite sides, and of course, the pies. But best of all, you give our kids the chance to celebrate gratitude with a community that cares for them.

For youth who have experienced hunger and homelessness, these moments of sharing a meal can be incredibly impactful — I know it was for Rae. During her time at Covenant House, she often helped prepare meals in the kitchen for her fellow housemates. Being able to use her talents to serve others helped Rae realize how much she had to offer to the world. "Just being in the house and being trusted by the staff meant a lot because I didn't have that at home," Rae says.

For Rae and so many like her, cooking and sharing a meal are a very healing experience. Instead of being on the streets unsure when their next meal would be, they can trust that they will always have enough to eat. And it's all thanks to you!

But Lynn, there are still kids on the streets this fall in desperate need of a nutritious meal and a place to lay their head. Please, will you help us have space at the table for more young people like Rae this Thanksgiving season? Any additional gift you can give today will make a difference for the next kid who walks through our doors.

Please know that this Thanksgiving, all of us at Covenant House are grateful for YOU! Thank you for all the ways you have cared for homeless young people this holiday season.

With great gratitude,

William "Bill" Bedrossian

President and CEO

P.S. Our youth at Covenant House are grateful for YOU! Thank you for your recent donation, which will make their Thanksgiving extra special. If you can, please share an additional gift today to help us make more room at the table for every young person who needs us this holiday season.

ACT Fighth Avenue - Blow York, MY 10001 - Covenant Four release - 800 1858-0864